
Agenda for Subject Area Team Games meeting 
2 February 2021 at 15.00 via Zoom 

Participants 

• Martin Pichlmair 

• Paolo Burelli 

• Søren Sønderskov Hansen 

• Lani Susan Alayne Huskey 

• Annamaya Halskov-Jensen 

• Hajo Backe 

 

Absent 
• Mads Kjeldgaard Caspersen 

 

Agenda 

1. Approval of agenda 

The agenda was approved. 

2. Approval of minutes from meeting 10 December 2020 

The minutes was approved. 

3. Information 
• Study Board – No information as there was no Study Board meeting in January. 

• Events – We will do a Town Hall Meeting (orientation meeting about the new semester) February 

23. Martin will send out invitations to all Games students. 

It is in the works to get a Community Manager who will arrange social life for students.   

• Students – There have been some complaints about a changed exam with only one weeks’ notice. 

Annamaya is in contact with SAP about it. 

4. Election of new members of the Study Board 
Martin and Annamaya was chosen as representatives from Games. 

5. SAT Meetings in the Spring 
We will meet every Tuesday before the Study Board meeting at 2pm. Søren will send out the invitations.  

6. Overview of credit transfers from October 2020 – January 2021 

The SAT agreed on the credit transfers given. 

7. Discussion on the Study Environment Assessment  
In general, Games is doing very good. The main takeaway is that students are having issues formulating 

what they are learning. There is a big fear on how to find a job after ended studies. Now it is even a bigger 

challenge due to COVID-19 situation which is making networking more difficult. That topic will be discussed 

on the Employers’ Panel meeting February 4. There is currently a vision statement for the program in the 

works to help students formulate better what they have learned. 

 

The assessment also shows a high number of aggression in communication between students. Annamaya 

and Lani cannot recognize that though they have heard a rumor about group issues. They will try to reach 

out to students to see if they can get some response on what the situation is and remind everybody to 



reach out if they are having trouble 

8. Discussion on student inputs to the new ITU-strategy 
Lani and Annamaya created a form to get input, but they did not get anything back from other students. 

Lani herself thinks there is an issue with the point about bringing more women into ITU. This strategy can 

create a stigma about women are only at ITU to filling quotas. There should be a focus on that we rather 

want women to apply. 

13. AOB  

We will talk about the tech track and the Data Mining course at the next SAT meeting. 

 


